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 What's gone well since last report? 

¶ Right Support for Carers met on 6th December, 2022. The meeting 
covered Carer Voice updates including: dates for the diary, roles for 
representatives available, and work that is developing in Carer Voice 
for example training for reps and experts by experience. 

¶ Fran Kelsey led a discussion about Right Support for Carers Aims and 
priorities. An engagement session is planned to explore this in more 
detail. 

¶ Some of the topics we are discussing include: specialist dentistry 
services and how carers can be involved in feeding back on this.  

¶ Feedback was given on Care Contributions and an update from the 
last LDPB and working together on this.  
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¶ Obesity and healthy eating remains on the agenda and where this 
would be best picked up through the Big Aims of the strategy as there 
is a lot to think about in tacking this issue. 

¶ Quality Health Checks (including 14-18 year olds). We are hearing 
mixed experiences from carers about annual health checks. It is 
important that all individuals get a good quality annual health check. 
Carers are pleased that lots of positive work is happening to achieve 
this, and working towards good quality Health Action Plans. 
 

 
 

 What will we have looked at by next report? 

¶ Right Support for Carers meets again in Feb


